
 

 

 

 

 

Transition for September 2021 - Meet the teachers! 

Miss Rimell 
 

 

 

Tell us a little about yourself… 

 

I’m new to living in Lincolnshire, having previously 

lived in Hampshire, Bristol and London!  
 

I studied English Literature at university, before 

training to be a primary teacher. I’ve wanted to be a 

teacher since stepping back into my old junior school 

for work experience in Year 10. My dad is also a 

teacher, so I’ve been lucky enough to work with 

children for a number of years.  

 

I’m very excited to join Poplar Farm, have some 

lovely walks in the countryside and (hopefully) add a 

kitten to my family in the not too distant future…  
 

How long have you worked at Poplar Farm School? 

 

I’m starting Poplar Farm in September 2021 for my fifth year of teaching. I can’t wait! 

 

What is your favourite thing about working with children? 
 

I love seeing children learn about something they are passionate about – or something 

they didn’t know they loved until that lesson. I also believe that teaching children about 

the world and how to look after it can make a huge difference… Children are the future! 
 

Tell us something not many people know about you 
 

I’m a film addict! Any recommendations are more than welcome… See if you can test my 

knowledge by giving me one I haven’t yet seen.   

 

Tell us a joke - 
 

I took the shell off my racing snail to make it go faster…  

 

… If anything, it’s made it more sluggish! 
 

 


